
 
 

            10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The Academy will close at 12.30 p.m. on Friday 21st July. If your child is in receipt of a free school 
meal, one will be provided.  
 
Pupils in Year 8-10 will receive their academic report on Friday 21st July.  
 
The first day of the Autumn Term is Monday 4th September.  
 
Key dates for the academic year 2017/18 are located on the homepage of the Academy’s website.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family an enjoyable summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 


